APCD slocleanair

From: Dorothy Hines <dpThines@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 11:56 AM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]Public Comment for APCD Hearing Board

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

Dear APCD Hearing Board Members,

It is abundantly clear that State Parks has absolutely no sensitivity to human impacts of the dunes dust, to its wildlife,
natural dunes vegetation, nor does it have any qualms about the depressing degradation being caused by the
OHV/vehicular riding. SP has repeatedly, repeatedly, behaved in such a manner that it views itself as above the law.
Regulatory agencies, political bodies, anyone having any authority whatsoever over SP must, needs to hold this state
agency truly accountable for its woeful lack of any stewardship in its management of this fantastic ESHA area.

Please use your body to speed up efforts to force SP to get back on track with what is spelled out in the SOA. That
includes doing everything in your power to force Mr. Willey to tightly oversee the abatement process in such a way to
meet the terms of the stipulated abatement agreement. This includes your ability to exercise your authority under
Paragraph 12 of the Modified Order to convene a public hearing to review State Parks’ progress in order to revoke (and
modify) the APCO’s approval actions.

Respectfully submitted,

Dorothy Hines, Nipomo



